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FROM : Malcolm Bromley, General Manager, Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : Northeast False Creek Plan (“NEFC Plan”) and Viaducts Replacement Project  

January 31, 2018 Report to City Council 
   

 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
Please be advised that the Park Board, at its Regular Board Meeting on January 29, 2018, 
passed the following motion: 

A. THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation direct staff to write 
to Mayor and Council asking them to defer the January 31 vote on the 
Northeast False Creek Plan until such time as the proposed road 
alignment has been determined and brought to the Vancouver Park 
Board for a vote if the City proposes it run through Strathcona Park; and 

B. FURTHER THAT sufficient time be allowed for the Park Board to conduct 
an Environmental Impact Assessment on a potential roadway through 
Strathcona Park and a community consultation on the same pursuant to 
A above. 

 
A link to the full final motion with preamble is available here. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Bromley  
General Manager - Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
 

 

Memorandum No. 1

http://parkboardmeetings.vancouver.ca/2018/20180129/DECISION-NEFCPlanAndViaductsReplacementProject-20180129.pdf



